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Dear Council Members,

Thank you. Chair Jung, for introducing this legislation. I hope that when the council removes CB11 from the table, it will

pass. Bird-friendly buildings are a piece of a multi-systems approach we must take to create and maintain sustainable

natural and human-built environments. The testimonies submitted by the National Aquarium, the Sierra Club, the

Smarter Growth Alliance and others give plentiful scientific information to support this bill's passage.

There is no Planet B. To all of you who introduce or vote for legislation that recognizes that and attempts to safeguard

the sustainability of our Earth, thank you.

All the best,
Lisa Schlossnagle


